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Subject: Threat at Tierra Del Sol Middle School, Lakeside 

Person Providing Information: Sgt. Tim Chantler 

Email Address of Provider: tim.chantler@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: 619 938 1360 

Media Contact: 
Lt. Fran Passalacqua 
619 938 1360 

Date of Release: 05-22-2018 

Time of Release: 1030 PM. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

  
The Sheriff's Department is aware of a threat regarding a possible act of violence at Tierra 
Del Sol Middle School in Lakeside, and is conducting an investigation. The investigation has 
found no evidence to suggest the threat has any validity. There is currently no immediate 
identified threat to any campus or students thus far.  
 
Out of an abundance of caution, we will have additional law enforcement in and around the 
campus. The Sheriff's Department is continuing this investigation using all resources 
available.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


